
From: Kenny Pennington <kpen@property-appraiser.org>  

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 10:06 AM 

To: Dianne Porter <Dianne.Porter@floridarevenue.com> 

Cc: Paul Hesse <paul@property-appraiser.org>; Alison Martin <amar@property-appraiser.org> 

Subject: FW: New Dr-501SC form 

 

Dianne, 

 

It seems the new 501SC form has dropped the parcel number box. We would like to have the parcel number included as 

it is a primary identifier for our exemptions department. Do we have to design a new form and submit it for approval? 

 

    
 

From: Paul Hesse <paul@property-appraiser.org>  

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:45 AM 

To: Alison Martin <amar@property-appraiser.org> 

Cc: Kenny Pennington <kpen@property-appraiser.org> 

Subject: New Dr-501SC form 

 

Good morning, 

 

Stephen from Aumentum is asking about the new 501SC form.  It appears DOR has removed the box for the strap from 

the new version.  The question is being asked if we want to retain the box for the strap on the form or if we want the 

new form exactly as created by DOR.  I was under the impression we didn’t have a choice to use the DOR form as 

created but at least one county is asking Aumentum to retain that box.  Thoughts? 

 

New Form: 



 
 

 

Old Form: 
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